
  

      
  
  

    

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

    

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

      
  

  

  

  

        

        
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

  

  

  
  

Dear Pinehurst Parents, 

I hope you are enjoying the last days of summer! On Tuesday, September 6th we will welcome nearly 600 students to 

Pinehurst. In addition to a new group of Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten students, we are excited to welcome 

over 20 new students and families to Pinehurst. 

Wednesday, September 7th 

Parent Information Nights 
Grade 2 
Grade 4 
Grade 3 

6:00 pm 
6:30 pm 
7:00 pm 

Thursday, September 8th 

Parent Information Nights 
Kindergarten 

Grade 5 
Grade 1 

6:00 pm 
6:30 pm 
7:00 pm 

Wednesday, September 21st PreK 
Parent Information Night 

PTA Meeting 

6:00 pm 

6:00 pm 

Tuesday, September 13th First Day of School for PreK Students 8:00 am 

Friday, September 23rd Welcome Back Picnic Look for Details from Our 
PTA 

We are excited about our new playground.  It has been over two years in the making.  Thank you to the parents, 
faculty and staff that served on our playground committee with our representative from Parkitects.  It is so 

rewarding to see how the work of the committee, with the support of our school community, has come to fruition.  We 

anticipate that it will be completed prior to the start of the school year.  You may have noticed the fence around the 

playground. During the school day, the playground will be accessible only to teachers and their students.  Following 

dismissal, the playground will be open and accessible to the community.  After dark, the playground will again be 

locked during the overnight hours. 

I am looking forward to the 2022 - 2023 academic year.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. I can be reached via email at jmakowski@frontiercsd.org or by phone at 716-926-1779. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Makowski 

Mrs. Makowski 
Principal 

mailto:jmakowski@frontiercsd.org

